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4/7      Kinder & 5th grade 
Cap and Gown Pictures 

4/19    5th grade field trip 

4/21    Talent Show Dress 
Rehearsal @ 1:00  

 4/21   Talent Show @         
6:00 p.m. 

4/22    Student Council 
Spring Dance 

4/29     No School -            
Teacher In-service Day 

April, 2016 

Don’t            

Forget    

Early             

Release 

Every 

Wednesday at  2:25 

Hafen Elementary School  

Scorpion Newsletter  

Greetings Hafen Families, 

     The third quarter has come and gone, just like Spring Break.  I am afraid to 
blink, because the year might be over, but we still have a lot to accomplish.  We 
are still working on SBAC testing, and we will soon embark upon NWEA test-
ing.  I will have the calendar posted on the website shortly. 

     The 1st annual Math-A-Thon went very well.  Hafen raised over $800!!!  The 
1st annual Bunny Hop went well as well, raising over $200.  I am still waiting to 
see how much we raised with Kona Ice that was here during Parent Teacher 
Conferences. 

     Thank you to all of you that were able to attend conferences, and if you were 
unable, hopefully you have had the opportunity to speak with your child’s 
teacher.   

     Field trips are going very well.  This year 4th grade has gone to the Smith Cen-
ter, 1st grade has gone to the Shark Reef at Mandalay Bay, the kindergarten kids 
have taken their trip around town, the 2nd grade is going to the Pahrump Mu-
seum, the 5th grade is taking a trip to Ash Meadows and 3rd is being planned.   

     Field trips are not cheap, but I feel they are important.  We do so much fund-
raising, in conjunction with the PTC, to ensure that the Scorpions can go on 
these trips.   

     We have changed the way we do Scorpion Buck prizes, and the changes have 
been a hit.  We are doing weekly prizes instead of quarterly and every child that 
has 5 (K-2) or 10 (3-5) bucks can get a prize.  The students seem to be enjoying 
the fun prizes! 

     Thank you for everything you do that makes Hafen a great place to be!! 

Mr. Weaver, Principal 

A Word from Mr. Weaver 

What’s going on at Hafen? 

Check out our school web-

site to stay informed. 

Just go to: 

http://hafen.nye.k12.nv.

us                                                         

for the latest news and 

activites! 
The Hafen School Yearbooks are in!!  

Yearbooks are $12.00 each, cash only.  

Be sure to get yours as we have a limited 

amount of yearbooks.  
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Lifetouch will be at 
Hafen on  April 11th for                          
Kindergarten and 5th 
grade cap and gown pic-
tures.  Flyers will be sent 
home  prior to picture day. 

Attention All                                

Volunteers! 

Join us for our year end 

Volunteer                     Rec-

ognition Luncheon  

Friday, May 13th from 11:30-2:30 

At the Nye Community Coalition Activi-

ties Center located at: 1020 E. Wilson 

Road, Pahrump, NV 

There will be lots of great food and enter-

tainment so bring your appetite! 

Don’t let the team down- be there! 

RSVP Donna Bellina, NCSD                      

Volunteer Coordinator  @                               

DBellina@nye.k12.nv.us 

Kindergarten Round-up for any 

student entering any Pahrump 

school will be                                       

Friday, April 15th, 2016  

Saddle up and ride to the NyE                         

Communities Coalition from 9:00-1:00  

Kindergarten students entering any Pahrump 

school in the Fall of 2016 can register their child 

on April 15th, 2016 from 9:00-1:00 at the NyE 

Communities Coalition located at 1020 Wilson 

Road in the Multi-purpose room. 

There will be: 

• All Schools available 

• Face painting 

• Surprises and prizes for the children 

• Safe Schools Health Students Screenings 

• NCSD Pre-K Information will be available 

• Immunizations available at the Public Health 

Nurse Office located at 1981 E. Calvada Blvd., 

Suite 100. Their phone number is 775-751-

7070 for any questions you may have. 

Parents please bring your child's: 

• Immunization record 

• Birth Certificate (must be 5 by September 

30th) 

• Proof of residency - a utility bill or rental 

agreement is ok 

• Parent or guardian picture ID 

Legal document if needed (such as adoption or   

legal guardian, custody agreement 

 

 

Smencils are still for 

sale in the library! 

They are on sale for 

$1.00 each. Be sure to 

get yours as our supply 

is very limited! 

Hafen Students 

Show Us Your                 

Talent! 

Can you sing? 

Dance? Play an                   

instrument? Then 

be sure to sign-up for the Talent Show 

Try-outs  April 11th-13th. 

The Talent Show is scheduled for                  

April 21st @ 6:00.  


